
February Council Meeting Highlights 
 

• A committee has been formed to identify and reach out to members we 
have lost touch with during all our transitions. 

• The Architect proposal for the elevator and atrium project was presented 
to and endorsed by council. Council voted to bring the project to the 
congregation for discussion and a vote to proceed. (Letters have been 
mailed.) 

• Altar Guild will be tasked with creating a list of all items needed in the altar 
space. We intend to purchase new as we journey forward as a new 
congregation. 

• Charlie Kuhns was voted on to be part of the finance committee. 

• A temporary sign will be ordered to cover the existing church sign on Broad 
St at the cost of $500. 

• Thank you to Young's plumbing for fixing the downstairs bathroom at the 
Worthington location free of charge. 

• Council discussed the need to organize home and hospital visitation for 
those that are ill and delivery of altar flowers weekly. 

• Pastor Jack's vacation was approved for 3/03-3/11. 
• Mark Suter's salary was increased to $15,000 per year to bring it more in 

line with the current pay scale of area organists. 


